
Fourteenth Sunday After Pentecost 

Worship Service 

September  6, 2020 

Welcome Welcome 
Dear Friends in Christ 
We are  delighted to have  you worship with  us today. 

If you are a guest, we’d love to meet you, so please 

feel free to introduce yourself to the Pastor and    

congregation members. 

"Blessed is the one whose transgression is 
forgiven, whose sin is covered. Blessed is the 
man against whom the Lord counts no      
iniquity, and in whose spirit there is no    
deceit "                                   Psalm 32:1-2 



Our weekly prayer gathering is EVERY TUESDAY 

MORNING from 7:15am-8:15am. Yes, it’s early, but it’s 

needed and is intentionally early for those who need 

to be at work. Come and spend an hour or any part of 

it with members of your Redeemer family in the    

chapel. 

Weekly prayer 

Prayer Chain 

Redeemer’s prayer chain numbers more than 70    

people and our prayer support has been very fulfilling 

to families that need intercessory prayers on their       

behalf. We welcome prayer requests anytime day  or 

night at prayers@redeemerjackson.org . If you would 

like to be added to the prayer chain,  simply send your 

email address and name to the email address above 

and you  can help those needing prayer support. 

Offerings received 8/30/2020 

Budget-$3,674.00   Non-Budget-$0.00 

 THIs WEEK AT CHURCH 

SEPTEMBER    6      TODAY 
• Sunday Worship-8:00am 

• Sunday Worship-9:30am 

• Sunday Worship-11:00am 

 SEPTEMBER   13    NEXT WEEK 

• Sunday Worship w/Communion-8:00am 

• Sunday Worship w/Communion-9:30am 

• Sunday Worship w/Communion-11:00am 

SEPTEMBER    9      WEDNESDAY       
• Quilters-9:00am-12:00pm 

 SEPTEMBER    8      TUESDAY 
• Hour of Prayer-7:15am-8:15am 

SEPTEMBER   10    THURSDAY       
• LWML-Women of Redeemer Meeting-10:00am 

SEPTEMBER    7      MONDAY       
• Office Closed for Labor Day 



News and Notes 

Offering 

The offering plate will not be passed during the service. Instead, it will be located at the back of the 
sanctuary as you exit. You are also welcome to go to www.redeemerjackson.org or CLICK HERE to go 
directly to our Online Giving through Kindrid and follow the prompts.   

Worship Resources Are Available online 

The resources that have been available on our website while we have been shut down, such as    
worship services, devotions and the weekly Worship at Home Lead-In subscription will continue      
to be offered, simply CLICK HERE. God has called us to lead our families in discipleship at home—to 
preach and teach the Bible to our family (Eph. 6:4) You might be thinking "but my church is gathering 
again after the pandemic, why would I need family resources now?" But God's calling and the key 
role of family are always present. This is something we are to do in every season!  

Signup for Worship 

The signup for worship services through the month of August is available. CLICK HERE to sign up for   
the August worship services in the sanctuary or feel free to call the church office (517)750-3100. As      
always we are keeping an eye on the ever changing situation and we will adjust current plans         
accordingly.  

Redeemer’s Classes 

There is no date scheduled yet for when Sunday morning classes for adults, youth & children will  
resume. (Typically immediately following Labor Day). We have been discussing plans as a staff and 
will continue to revisit the issue. We are making plans so that when we are able to start them, we 
are ready to do so. Thank you for your patience and we will continue to keep you in the loop!  

Very Special Thank You 

Larry and I would very much like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all of our brothers and sisters at     
Redeemer for all the love, support and most importantly, the many, many prayers offered for us,  
our extended family and especially for our daughter in law Erin throughout her lengthy battle with 
cancer. It’s so important to me that you know how very much your prayers mean to us, and  
throughout this difficult time, we truly felt your love! We are beyond blessed to belong to             
such a warm, caring and loving faith family and are deeply grateful to each of you for every call,   
card, meal and every expression of sympathy we received!  

May God richly bless each and every one of you! 
Love, 
Larry and Sara Finton 
Adam, Abby & Zach Williams  

Mobile Food Pantry Partnership 

The former "Community Care Day" in partnership with Trinity will now occur as a monthly mobile 
food pantry on the fourth Saturday of each month. Compassionate Ministries of Jackson will         
supply the food. Our congregations will supply volunteers as well as items of other needs (school 
supplies, hygiene, socks, underwear, etc.), a different giveaway happening each month. August was 
our "trial run" and we will continue them on September 26 at Trinity. More details on time and how 
to get involved in this awesome opportunity are coming soon.  

https://www.kindridgiving.com/app/giving/Rede9999948
http://redeemerjackson.org/resources/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054ca8a928a6fb6-worship

